
 

 

Construction Hot Topics 
Week of: December 3, 2017 – December 9, 2017 

 
1. Airside: Midfield Satellite Concourse (MSC) 

• Construction activities throughout the MSC site are progressing, including these highlights: 
• Steel piles are being driven into the ground where the foundation for the Core building will connect the 

north and south portions of the concourse. These piles provide the necessary support for the height of 
the structure. A total of 504 will be installed. The top left image shows the current 100+ that are 
currently in. 

• The passenger tunnel is in the process of being waterproofed, with backfilling to follow; see top right 
image below. 

• The north structure of the MSC has had several significant concrete pours on both the concourse and 
basement levels. Additionally, support for the façade is being installed; see bottom left image below. 

• The façade has been mocked-up at the construction site and is pictured at the bottom right below. 
 

    

  
 
 



 

 

2. Terminal 3: Departures 
• Terminal 3’s Departures level will see another new dining option open this week (Thursday is current 

anticipated)! Panda Express is located in the rotunda across from Shake Shack. With the holiday season 
uptick, another post-security dining option will greatly benefit guests. 
 

     
 
3. Terminal 1: Ticketing 

• The passenger tunnel on Terminal 1’s Ticketing level connects the check-in area with the security 
screening area while construction takes place overhead for modernization componets of the Departures 
level. This tunnel was originally built to be 10 feet wide (right image below). The tunnel width has been 
reduced to 8 feet wide in order to allow for terrazzo work to occur (left image below). The tunnel 
maintains a bidirectional flow between check-in and security, so guests will likely not notice this change.  
 

    
  
 
  


